

2007-06-13 1/3

FRIELLO

6/13/07 Bob Pillemer, Ann Mason, Anna Felli,
Jay Fletcher, Stu Sherman, Bob Karchelle,
Barry Hutchins would like to use CC land
for training Hunter (DOG). Must make agility
course w/ 6' tall jump and 6 BOXES and obstacles.
He would like to use the old Bronson Pitter air
strip which is out of sight. It would be
fenced in and locked. The dog is being trained
for search and rescue so there is some conservation
and public benefit. It will be locked and made
available to public by permission. We will consult
the selectmen. MASON.PD18@VERIZON.NET Bob will email
town plan so he can reconiter sites.

Discussed selectmen meeting last night. Si
still hasn't heard from probate about petition to
Deviate from will. The estate is settled but deed
transfer is not done; any money raised from
timber, pay in CC's!! Bob emailed Jo Anne Carr to
notify abutters and notice of public hearing at PD mtg.
Jay asked Bob to call Pay Shea to get rest of wet
shown on plan. We must have a special town
meeting to sell the house.

Stu says Blanking turtle is back! he will send
a pic to WAP web site.

Discussed how to sell homestead, \$5000 deposits with
balance in bank checks within 30 days. We have the
right to accept or refuse any/all bids. We will have
open house after special town meeting (september)
with bankline before winter. We hope to capitalize
on publicity after town meeting. If that does not
work out, then we can look into MLS route or EBAY.

Voted to pay \$481.80 for dumpsters which hauled out
2.6 Tons. Vote was unanimous to pay.

2007-06-13 2/3

Bob will get the dumpsters back (1) metal
(1) trash for June 23rd. He will also call
Dave Morrison (2080)

Yard sale (charity auction) will be in fall
with proceeds to buy Bronson's tomb stone
with plan flying under tressel. Bob will call
Mikhetary.

Anna will visit Denis Graham to ask abt
charity auction, rotten deck, Bronson electronics,
lease agreements.

Discussed calculating use area of Denis land
to figure prop. tax.

We will tell Eric Anderson we need time to con-
sider his proposal for leasing land. Perhaps next year
when we have more time to deal. Sid says
it will require a warrant article and lease
negotiation. From now on we will defer to a
management plan to be determined when anyone
asks for special uses.

Steve Mohaban cleaned up oil barrel last
(6/7/07) week. Will wait for water test results in at
least a few weeks. (UHM filed under Mohaban)

Anna has communication from Al Stables that
he now wants 1.8 mil and is not interested in
any easement.

Liz wants to investigate working w/ SVT ^{he}
con. easement on Bruce Mann's land, since water
conservancy is not an option since NBTE problems.

Liz wants to set up monitoring of Parkloff ^{see}
Anna is working on getting grant to fix RR
trail damage. & 5 new mobile/truck bridges.

Liz did Dredge & fill of Town Fire station pond
for Tema Grant application.

2007-06-13 3/3

Puggione repair shop application discussed. He has a 12/31/07 deadline! Liz wants to remind him with a letter signed by BOBL.

Discussed new easement draft by Todd Mayon which now is being reviewed by LCHIP.

Liz working master plan insert for Conservation and WAP which has been rejected up to now.

CC now member of NH Preservation Alliance for 1 year because of typical easement.

LCHIP application for Stable land has been declined per notice received May 24th.

Dick Bond declined to do soil survey of Bellview but no great loss since the entire effort is falling apart. Liz will go to Forest Legacy meeting tomorrow and tell them Stable is over!!

FOR
CHECK

FARMS
vice
toilet)